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January 2013 

Theme: Animals 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to thank our  

parents for  the wonderful 

Christmas parties! We hope 

everyone enjoyed the holiday 

break. This month we will be 

learning about animals and 

pretending to be veterinarians.  

We will also be learning our 

new letters, beginning sounds, 

rhyming, numbers, and  

counting.   

 

     Just a reminder that confer-

ences will be coming up in 

February. Be watching for info 

to come home in your child's 

folder.        

 

Reminders 
January 14th—5:30 site council 

January 15th—Skate night 

January 17th—Casual and         

classroom pictures 
 

January 21st—NO SCHOOL 

January 31st—District spelling bee 

February 11th—-14th—conferences  

Meeting  

Suggestions 
Please review the letters: Tt, Oo, 

Uu, Ff ,Gg, Qq, Ll, Ee,  Hh  Ii,  

Cc. 


